
 
 

 

 

Reis’s Roundup… 
A message from the Acting Head Teacher 
A very Happy New Year to everybody! 
Welcome back to a new term, the children have made a brilliant start to 
the year already. I have seen so many smiling faces, heard some fantastic 
questioning and observed some amazing work in just two days.  
The staff got together yesterday and we discussed the school’s vision and 
focus moving forward. I am determined that with the new staffing 
structure there will be as little disruption to the school as possible.  
I am looking forward to the term ahead and the exciting opportunities all 
of the children will be given. I will be in Swift class on a Monday and 
Tuesday so any appointments made via the office will be during the rest 
of the week with myself.  
I wish you all a wonderful weekend. 

 

Topics 
Robin - People who 
help us 

Puffin - Let’s go to 
China 

Swift - Incredible 
Inventors  

Eagle - Ancient Greeks 

Word of the Week 
Word of the week -
 ASTRONOMICALLY 
Meaning - very large / 
immense. 
E.g. It takes an 
astronomical amount of 
money to build a car 
factory. 

YouTube 
Please find access to my 
Youtube Channel via the 
QR code, there are 
various maths, phonics 
and handwriting videos 
including a new one to 
help with reading at 
home. If you have any 
suggestions for a video 
idea then please let me 
know. 

UPCOMING EVENTS & IMPORTANT DATES 
January 
Wednesday 11  Swimming starts 
Friday 20  Non Pupil Day 
Wednesday 24  Year 6 Football Competition   
February 
TBC     Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 8  Puffin Multiskills 
Mon 13 - Fri 17  Half Term  
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